
The Red Lick Independent School announced that an employee of the district 
tested positive for COVID-19, as they were notified August 5.

On August 6, the following statement was posted on the Red Lick ISD 
Facebook page:

 

"Dear Kindergarten Parents,

Red Lick Independent School District was notified on August 5, 2020, that an 
employee of the district tested positive for the novel Coronavirus/COVID-19. 
Although the employee has had no student contact, the district determined, 
out of an abundance of caution, to postpone the beginning of the school year 
for Kindergarten until August 24, 2020. The district wanted to inform our 
families, as quickly as possible, to give time for finding child care as needed.

Red Lick I.S.D. has been and remains at the forefront of implementing and 
following all CDC and TEA guidelines relating to CDC health and safety 
protocols, and our commitment to student safety is unwavering. Red Lick 
I.S.D. continues to monitor this situation and will provide additional 
information as needed. We hope for a successful recovery for our staff 
member.

Please contact the elementary campus for further information and not ask 
questions on this post because they could go unanswered."


